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Dear Everyone, 
 
Another fantastic year of events organised by the LSA – we thought you would 
like an update and a big pat on the back: 
 

Over the last year together we have raised 
 

£4,357.19 
 
70’s Quiz Night   £429 
Pancake Breakfast   £176 
Mother’s Day Shop  £158 
Easter Mayhem  £396 
Artwave Teas   £321 
Plant Sale     £96 
Last Year Cake Sales  £417 
Community Concert  £390 
Laughton’s Got Talent £877 
Christmas Shop  £335 
Copper’s Week  £169 
Halloween Disco  £350 
Bags 2 School   £128 
Film Night   £205 
Father’s Day Shop  £103 
Christmas Concert  £488 
Easyfundraising  £150 
 
 
What the money is being spent on 
Having raised the whopping £3,000 for the hall Multimedia System we are 
contributing towards new requests from the school.  It’s a tricky economic climate 
and we are eeking out our funds to push more money towards the classroom – 
therefore having an immediate direct impact on our children’s education as well as 
providing fun and positive events they will remember….  
Here is a taster of what we have spent: 
 

v   Robotic  equipment  -­  £490    
v   Microphones  -­  £140    
v   ‘Music  Across  the  Curriculum’  Books  -­  £105  
v   Forest  School  Equipment  
v   Choir  Teacher  -­  £200  
v   Samba  Kit  -­  £800  
v   Digital  Cameras  -­  £400  
v   Focus  Week  funding  -­  £900  



v   Pupil  Point  Badges  -­    £250  
v   Class  Christmas  Presents  -­    £200  
v   Sensory  Garden  contributions  -­  £230  
v   Class  watches  and  clocks  -­  £160  
v   Class  Trip  subsidies  -­  £100  
v   Coach  for  Big  Sing  -­  £155  
v   Uniform  Prizes  -­  £68  
v   Golden  Time  Equipment  -­  £200  
v   Year  6  leaving  trip  -­  £242  
v   Stationary  -­  £500  
  

  

Total spent,  

£5,000+ 
 

There are several large items the school would really like our help to raise money for; 
 
A  designated  IT  area  in  Bugs  /  Underwater  to  speed  up  setting  up  and  to  enable  
easy  access  to  the  equipment  during  the  class.  Ideally  an  IT  station  including  5  
laptops  and  a  permanent  table  –  approx.  £2000.  A  new  Trike/Bike  Storage  £665.  
 

 
The next LSA Meeting is Thursday  29th  June  2017,  at  7.30pm  at  The  Roebuck 

 
The AGM and Lion King wrap party is on 17th July from 7pm 

at Upper Lodge, The Broyle, BN8 5AP. 
Everyone welcome and a fun evening to say thank you to all you supporters.  Please 

bring a dish to share and a bottle!! 
 

 
Allistair Parsons (Chair) and all the LSA 

 


